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Forest Walk 

Don’t forget to sign up to support your child’s group when they go on their trek 

through the Forest. 

 

Eyes on the Child 

A reminder that if your child is absent from school for more than 2 days we will 

organise an eyes on the child visit.  This policy was adopted by the nursery some 

years ago. 

Toys 

Please remember do not send your child in with toys as a few have been lost 

and broken and we know how upsetting this can be for any child.  Thanks 

Packed Lunches 

Don’t forget to bring a drink in for your child to have with their packed lunch. 

Half Term 

 

We break up on Friday the 9th of February and return to school on Monday the 19th of 

February. 

Great North Run 

Nicola Reed, our Pastoral Care Co-ordinator, is in training for the Great North Run.  She 

is raising money to help us get an outdoor hut to use in Forest School and develop a 

sensory room with all of the equipment for indoors.  We are looking for ideas to help her 

fundraise.  The first thing we are doing is running a diary date completion.  Simply select 

a date in the diary, on Mrs Patterson’s desk, pay a pound and be in with a chance to 

win £80.  When the diary is full we will select a date at random and the winner will 

receive the cash prize. 
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Spare Clothes 

Please remember to bring a fresh set of clothes back in when your child has been 

changed.  We are running short of nursery clothes to change children into when 

they have an accident. 

 

 

Have a Fabulous February 

 

 

 

48 hours 

Please remember that you must keep your child off for 48 hours after their last 

bout of sickness or diarrhoea. 

 

Wellington Boots 

Please remember to send you child’s wellies into nursery with their names on them.  

Thanks 

Sleep Workshop 

 
Nicola Reed will be running a sleep workshop on the 21st of February at 9.30.  If you would 

like to attend please let Mrs Patterson or Nicola Reed know. 

 

 

 

2 Year Old Provision 
From September 2018 we will be opening a 2 year old provision.  If you or anyone you know 

are interested please see Mrs Patterson to put the child’s name down as places are filling 

fast. 
 


